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. THE PRESIDENT'S COUNCIL ON PHYSICAL FITNESS
* - WASHINGTON,DC. 2001
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June 20, 1968

'Dr. Evan S. Baltazei

President and Technical Director
American Self-Protection Assoc., Inc. |

.4228 Du Bois Blvd.

Brookfield, lllinois 608513

Dear Dr. Baltazzi:.

Thank you for your letter of June 3, 1968. The facts thnt you
pointed out in your letter were most interesting. |

Your approach to total self-protection is of interest to me and
1 would like to be kept informed of any further developments.
I would very much appreciate receiving a copy of your book
when it is published. I would also like to receive any new

handout materials you may have developed or are anticipating -

to develop in the near future.

,The assistance you render will certainly be appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Qo

/ J. P. Wilbern
Administrator
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